
NOTICE 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The City of Lafayette’s contractor, Bay Cities Paving & Grading, will be installing the storm drain 
system across Olympic Blvd. This work is scheduled to start on Tuesday, September 27th, and 
barring any unanticipated conflicts, is expected to be completed by Thursday, September 29, 
2016. During this operation Olympic Blvd. between Reliez Station Road and Pleasant Hill Road 
will be one way traveling eastbound, while the westbound direction will be closed between 
Pleasant Hill Road and western gate of the Olympic Oaks Subdivision. The lane closure hour is 
between 9:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Please see the vicinity map below with additional information.  
  
Please use alternate routes if possible. While using alternate routes on residential streets, 
please drive slowly and safely and watch for pedestrians, children, bicyclists, and vehicles from 
side streets and driveways.   
 
 

 
 


